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Dear Friends at Valley Forge, 

I believe that it is vitally important for missionaries to always keep open the 
lines of communication with their prayer and financial supporters.  With today’s 
technology, there are many ways to do so. Lynda and I have always tried to keep 
in touch with as many people as we can.    
 Emails and prayer letters are great ways to keep in touch and we even try to use 
Facebook. So whether you receive an email or letter or see a Facebook post, 
please pray for us!   

Will you please pray for something that is not 
in our prayer letter?  Next week Emmanuel and I 
will be taking a road trip to visit with pastors, 
youth leaders and Scripture teachers in the New 
England region of New South Wales. We hope to 
accomplish a few things: to be an encouragement 
to those with whom we meet; to share information 
about WOL’s Local Church Ministry with them 
and to make sure that all the details of our August 
mission are in order.  

Be sure to CLICK on our prayer letter for 
news of Lynda’s health, our August ministry trip 
to New England and much more. 

We are so grateful for all of you who pray for 
us and who support our ministry with your finances. We are confident that with 
your prayers and support God will do HIs work through us. 
 
 

God Bless, 
 
Jim and Lynda Dugan   
   
Brethren, Pray for us!  
1 Thess. 5:25 


